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December 12, 2019 

The meeting was called to order by President Elect Kathy Edwards at 6:31 pm. 

Attendance was taken. 

The Pledge of Allegiance and the Woman's Club Collect were recited.  

Minutes of the November meeting were approved. 

Michelle Rundle gave the Treasurer's Report with an ending balance of $18,707.11. 

Rosemary C. lead us in prayer.  We enjoyed at family style Christmas dinner.  

Kathy thanked the people who worked at Nifty Thrifty. 

Jane O. said that Bingo at the Dayton was fun.  She was impressed with the generous amount of 

prizes that were donated.  The residents enjoyed the games. 

Connie C. said that the cookie walk went well. We made $1200.  That is more than last year.  

She felt that our price was correct this year and she thanked the committee and all of the club 

members that baked. 

Kathy E. said that the patrol officer that she gave the Blue Basket to for the Adopt A Cop 

program was appreciative. 

She announced that our fund raiser at Panda Express will be on Dec. 17th 10:30 – 9:00.  You 

need to present a flier with your order for the club to get 20%. 

Cindy B. spoke about the 2020 event.  There will be a wardrobe meeting at Festival Foods on 

Jan. 9th at 6:30.  We will be decorating hats and making sure that everyone has what they need 

for their outfits.  This meeting is especially important for anyone that is volunteering at the 

Historical Society fund raiser in Feb.  Everyone is invited but there will be another wardrobe 

meeting this summer in preparation for the August event. 

Kathy announced that we need to fill out a background check application for Readers are 

Leaders event.  Vickie has the info.  Reading day (March 3) begins at Gateway with a meeting at 

8:30 followed by book reading at the school.  We should be done by 11:00.   OK to donate 

books on the same day. 

Cheri S. has Mommy Bags that she would like to add items to.  They will be donated to 

Elizabeth’s Closet.  Kim H. will add blankets to each one and other items (Diapers, wipes, 

pacifiers, etc) should be brought to our Feb. meeting. 

Char N. has been in the hospital but she is now home. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:14 pm.            Cindy Briesemeister -  Recording Secretary 


